
 
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
  
The 6:00 pm EAA Meeting on proposed increases to the Aquifer Management 
fees scheduled for Thursday, August 11th has been moved from EAA 
Headquarters to Central Catholic High School cafeteria at 1403 N. St. 
Mary's St. 
  
As I understand it, the meeting tomorrow will not be a public hearing, but 
rather is a venue to present information and answer questions, although 
statements from the audience will be heard.  There will be additional 
opportunities for comment in the future. 
  
Hope to see you there. 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
210-320-6294 
www.aquiferalliance.org 
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